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We all pay for public space and should all be able to access that space as it is 

intended. A city without rules is not part of society.  Decriminalization of "public 

camping" (living in the streets) provide no solutions and no positives for anyone 

involved. It does not help fix the homeless problem.  It does not keep our city clean 

and livable. It does not help local business stay in business. It does not cut down the 

accessibility to drugs and other criminal endeavors. It does not make anyone's life 

better.  This is a cruel ploy by so called "homeless activists" who do not care about 

fixing the problems they thrive on.  I am a life long democrat who absolutely opposes 

this bill. 


